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	Bryan Speegle, Director

300 N. Flower Street

Santa Ana, CA

P.O. Box 4048

Santa Ana, CA 92702-4048

Telephone:  (714) 834-2300

Fax:  (714) 834-5188





Danny Liao

12 Rippling Stream

Irvine, CA  92612

Danny,

I am Rich Hoisington, the current Bridge Section Senior at the County of Orange.

I came across this El Toro Road bridge over Aliso Creek among our bridge plan mylars, but I am unable to locate it.  Nobody I’ve talked to here knows anything about it, other than that the initials M.A.M. stand for Mike Murphy.  It does contain an elevation of 1043 ft. ASL, indicating that it probably was designed for a location on El Toro east of the 241 Toll Road out near Portola Hills.

I have driven El Toro Road in this area and there is no trace of this bridge.

I suspect that maybe it was never built, because it seems too new to have been replaced.

Can you provide me with what happened, or where it was intended?
I recall that El Toro Road has been realigned in that area, and maybe there was an additional Aliso Creek crossing there at one time.
I can be contacted at any of the following (mail, phone, e-mail):

Rich Hoisington

County of Orange/PW/Bridge Design

P.O. Box 4048

Santa Ana, CA  92702-4048

(714) 834-2792

rich.hoisington@rdmd.ocgov.com

Thanks.

